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DIARY DATES 

 

Wednesday 11th September Michael De Souza ‘Irie’ 

Workshop in Year 6 

Monday 16th September Secondary Transfer  

Meeting Year 6 parents 3.45pm 

Wednesday 18th September Westminster City 

School Headteacher visiting. More information will  

follow. 

 

Future Trips: 

Years 3 & 4  Future of Food Discovery Zone 

Harvest Festival in St Matthew’s Church 

PTA 

Thank you so much to our wonderful PTA and 

the funds they have raised to improve the 

school environment. Here, Toni and Yunus are  

showing how lovely our newly-painted hall walls 

are!  

We look forward to future fundraising activities, 

like our Harvest Bake Sale in October. 

 

BELONGING | BELIEVING | ACHIEVING 

“You are the light of the world” 

BELONGING  

 

Many of last year’s Year 6 pupils have been back to tell us 

about their new schools. They all look so smart in their  

uniforms. Here’s Prince, with Michael, on his first day in 

Year 7. We know he’s going to do brilliantly! If you have a 

child in Year 7 and you’d like to share with us, please email 

a photo to the office. 

   CLUBS NEWS 

The clubs letter will be sent next week and we 

look forward to these starting in Week 3. As 

last year, choir will be taken by Mr Will Bruce 

who is Artistic Director of Choral Partnerships 

at St Paul’s Cathedral. The Autumn term is  

always a very exciting one for our  

wonderful school choir. 

BELIEVING 

 

We are having a 

strong focus on 

self-belief and how 

powerful it can be. 

We know that 

some things are 

hard but if we  

persevere we can 

succeed. 

ACHIEVING 

 

All of our pupils have had 

a fabulous start to the 

new academic year and 

we know they’re all going 

to achieve so much. 

Here, some of our  

youngest and oldest  

children are hard at 

work and really enjoying 

their learning. 

https://twitter.com/stmwschool
https://www.instagram.com/st_matthews_westminster/

